[Name]

[Address]

[Date]

Dear [name]
Further to our discussion on [date] about your return to work, I am happy to be able to confirm the end of your period of furlough. 
[Note: use option A or B.]
A. This means that you will return/have returned to your post of [job title] at [school name] on [insert date].
B. This means that you will start/have started working from home in your post of [job title] from [insert date].
During our conversation I described some of the steps we are taking to help protect staff safety. There will be further opportunities to familiarise yourself with these changes on your first day back.
If you have any concerns or questions, you should speak to me as soon as possible to help us resolve them.
Thank you for your flexibility during these difficult times.
Yours sincerely
 
Headteacher
